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A Little Reminder

We would like to remind all parents that we
are closed Good Friday 29 March and
Easter Monday 15" April.

The new funding and new hours will be
commencing from week beginning Monday
8™ April. All parents and careers should

have had emails regarding this.

World Down Dates for your Diar
) ndr'ome Da ® FEaster Bonnet Parade - 28

We asking all staff and children e Friday 29™ March
to come in odd socks on Friday & Monday 15" April

22" March in aid of Down ® World Down's Syndrome
Syndrome. Day - 22"

Any donations would be greatly ® New Funding & Hours - 8
appreciated! April




